Good Afternoon,

I wanted to inform you about an internship that we offer for students in graduate programs in Public Health and Community Health in case you know of any who might be seeking a placement.  The internship is offered on a recurring basis, beyond the 2019-2020 academic year. This position is also offered on UM Handshake, but students can contact me directly. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or to direct students my way. 
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Morley, CLC, MA
Eat Smart Coordinator
Missoula City-County Health Department
301 W. Alder
Missoula MT, 59802
Phone: 406-258-3827
 
rmorley@missoulacounty.us
